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Lara Manarangi-Trott

From: bjh125@korea.kr on behalf of "방종화" <bjh125@korea.kr>
Sent: Monday, September 22, 2014 1:21 PM
To: Lara Manarangi-Trott
Cc: Youngseok Woo; "김지현"
Subject: From Korea(Overlap area)

Categories: WCPFC Meeting

 

Dear Lara 

How is everything with you ? Last year Korea expressed that korea would apply IATTC rule for the overlap 
area in accordance with agreement between WCPFC and IATTC. However we mentioned that we would like to 
withdraw the previous decision in the 32nd WCPFC meeting. Once again, We would like to say that Korea 
withdraw the korean position on the overlap area so that we may clarify. 
Kind regards, 
Bang Jonghwa 
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